
I support this bill. I was able to gracefully home school my 3rd grader with the assistance of licensed teachers through virtual 
schools. My son would have been behind (and he was) if he was enrolled in the traditional public school during covid. I was able to 
home school and receive financial assistance for school supplies, this helped out household tremendously. I hope more parents will 
take this option in the future. 


